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25th April 2023 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Following our recent correspondence, we are pleased to tell you that we received 2 

applications for the 2 Parent governor vacancies on school’s Governing Body - Ruth 

Mather and Rachel Wilson will be appointed as soon as possible.  

  

These appointments ensure that the Governing Body is at full complement; we 

appreciate Ruth and Rachel’s interest in the roles and look forward to working with 

them. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 Kevin Moloney Headteacher / Allison Wort Chair of Governors 
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